
BOLTON COUNCIL 
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
 

Application for Review of a Premises Licence – Section 53a (1)(b) 
 

NOTICE IS GIVE THAT 
an application has been made to Bolton Council for a 

REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE 
 

in respect of the premises licence issued to 
Mr Azad Khani 

 
For the premises trading as Queens Park Convenience Store, 141 Mayor 

Street, Bolton, BL1 4ST 
 

The grounds for the application for review are: 
 

The prevention of Crime and Disorder – regarding the sale of 
illicit tobacco 

 
Any interested party or responsible authority may make 
representations in writing to the Assistant Director (Neighbourhood 
and Regulatory Services), Bolton Council, Licensing Team, Ground Floor, 
Bolton Town Hall, Bolton BL1 1RU 

by 
 

22nd May 2024 
 

Date of review hearing to be arranged 
 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in 

connection with an application. On summary conviction, the 

maximum penalty for such an offence is an unlimited fine. 

 

 

 

 


